
Lake Iroquois Association

Board Meeting

11/21/19

Present: Jeff, Marion, Roger C., Ernie, Chris and Jane C and Bob on phone

Minutes of October 19 meeting were reviewed. Jane moved, seconded by Jeff, then approved

Financials from October 19 meeting were reviewed, Jane moved, seconded by Jeff then approved

Budget was discussed.  Vote on the 2020 budget will be at the December meeting.  Included in that 
budget will be the cost for website development.

Milfoil Mitigation Committee Review

Chris reported that the milfoil group has been meeting.  Solitude has been contacted and a 
contract with them will be presented at the December meeting to review.  LIA will be a co applicant with 
LIRD for the DEC application.    Chris has meet with the Richmond and Hinesburg select boards and 
reported that both meeting were very positive.  Chris will meet with the Williston select board in early 
December.  It was discussed that LIA create an information/education booklet to provide to select 
boards and others that details both history of LIA and application process.

Website 

The redesign of the website will be handled by Paul Hansen.  Pat and Chris have been meeting 
with Paul and it is hoped that the new website will be ready for launch in January 2020.

LCBP Project

The grant for the LCBP project was denied.

Greeter Program

Bob and Roger reported on the greeter program.  They have met with the town of Williston who 
will submit the report to the state.  The Benthic Barriers were not used this season because of timing.  

Meeting adjourned at 6:50 the next meeting will be December 11, location TBD

Submitted by Jane Clifford


